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SHIRE OF KOORDA

DATES TO REMEMBER
Tues 9 April
Extra-Ordinary Election Nominations Close 4.00pm

Wed 17 April
Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda Council
Chambers, starting at 5.00pm. 

Thurs 25 April
Anzac Day

Wed 15 May
Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda Council
Chambers, starting at 5.00pm.
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SHIRE ADMIN  
OFFICE HOURS
Please see below the Shire
Administration Office
hours.

Monday - Friday 
9.00am to 4.00pm 

Licensing 
9.00am to 3.30pm

The office has a message
bank service. If you phone
out of our office hours,
please leave a message
and we will get back to
you. 
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LOCAL ROADWORKS
Shoulder Works - Koorda North West Road. Please expect delays when travelling
through roadworks. 

Please be aware and abide by the road work speed limits. We thank you for your
patience. 

The Shire currently has two employment vacancies: a Customer and Communications
Officer and a Maintenance and Property Officer. Applications close on Monday 15 April
2024. 

Further information on these vacancies can be found on the Shire website
https://www.koorda.wa.gov.au/council/employment-vacancies.aspx or in the pages of
this Narkal Notes. 

CURRENT EMPLOYMENT VACANCIES

Please note, there will be an Anzac Day Service held at the War Memorial 
on Thursday 25 April. 

More details to follow in the coming weeks. Details will be posted on the Shire of Koorda
Facebook page and in the upcoming Narkal Notes editions. 

ANZAC DAY SERVICE

Nominations open TODAY Tuesday 2 April 2024 for a Shire of Koorda Councillor
vacancy. 

To be a Local Government Councillor for the Shire of Koorda, you would be involved in
running an organisation with the responsibility of making decisions that have a major
impact on our lifestyle. 

As a representative of your community, you will find the role enjoyable, challenging and
stimulating with involvement in matters as diverse as recreation, libraries, the
environment, land use planning, health, roads and many more. 

Meeting fees and some expenses are paid. Training is provided prior to nomination and
further if successfully elected to equip you to undertake this important role for your
community. 

For further information, please refer to the Call for Nominations advert or visit the Shire
website. https://www.koorda.wa.gov.au/council/local-government-elections/extra-
ordinary-elections-2024.aspx

COUNCILLOR VACANCY
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Please see the below information/notice the Shire has received from Telstra. 

On 30th June 2024 Telstra will be closing our 3G network. In the lead up to this, we are
upgrading our mobile network in areas that only have Telstra 3G coverage to ensure the
same or better 4G coverage is available.

Your area is now Telstra 4G ready

 I’m pleased to let you know that our program of work to deliver this in your Local
Government Area is now complete, meaning the area is 4G ready. Simply put, if residents
could only get 3G on the Telstra network before, they should now be able to enjoy the
extra speed and capacity that 4G brings and will continue to have Telstra mobile
coverage after the 30th of June.

What you need to do

 We know that the vast majority of our customers’ mobile devices are able to access the
4G network. However, locally there are still a small number of 3G-only mobile devices
accessing our network that will need to be replaced or upgraded before this time if they
wish to remain connected.

 It is important to note such devices may not be limited to phones and may also include
3G only Telstra Cel-Fi GO Repeaters, 3G only Telstra Mobile Smart Antennas (TMSA), and
Internet-of-Things (IoT) or Machine-to-Machine (M2M) devices such as eftpos, telemetry
& medical devices.

 There will be no loss of 3G coverage prior to 30th June 2024. Once we have closed the
3G network, we will repurpose the spectrum so that we can use it to expand our 5G
network. We are committed to continuing our long tradition of investment in rural and
regional Australia by providing more state-of-the-art services and this is an important
step to transition to 5G.

 If you or members of your community have any questions about the closure of our 3G
network, require support on device compatibility or the steps to take before 30th June
2024, more information and support can be found on our website, or our most recent
Telstra Exchange Blog (see links below). I invite you to share these publicly on your
external communications platforms.

https://www.telstra.com.au/support/mobiles-devices/3g-closure
https://www.telstra.com.au/exchange/our-3g-closure-in-2024--your-questions-answered

NOTICE FROM TELSTRA - KOORDA IS 4G READY
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Rubbish                  Recycling
What can go into your recycling bin?
The following items can go into your recycling bins; glass, plastic, paper, cardboard,
aluminum and steel and liquid paperboard. For more information visit the Avon Waste
website. https://www.avonwaste.com.au/

AVON WASTE COLLECTION CALENDAR

President Jannah Stratford
stratfordj@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 036 889

Councillor Gina Boyne
boyneg@koorda.wa.gov.au
0438 062 037

Councillor Kylie Burrell
burrellk@koorda.wa.gov.au
0448 048 019

KNOW YOUR COUNCILLORS
Deputy President Gary Greaves
greavesg@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 843 015

Councillor Nicholas Chandler
chandlern@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 927 120

Councillor Kurt Fuchsbichler
fuchsbichlerk@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 968 410 

Councillors are elected to represent the Shire’s residents and ratepayers. If you wish to
discuss a Council matter, offer any suggestions, have compliments, concerns or
feedback, please contact the Councillors above.


